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Free School Meals Entitlement  
 
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As we enter a new school year are Barr Beacon School we would like to take this 
opportunity to remind you of your child's Free School Meal entitlement.   
 
Each pupil is allocated the following daily allowance, which will go directly onto their 
account each day:   
 

- £0.80 to be used at either breaktime or breakfast club    
- £2.40 to be used at lunch time  

 
Breakfast club is open to all students from 8:20am each morning in the Bistro, offering a 
range of healthy breakfasts to support a positive start for pupils.   
 
We note that many pupils are using their lunch allocation but are not taking advantage of 
their breakfast allocation. Please encourage them to use the £0.80 either before school or 
during their break.   
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher 
 


